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A summary of four secondary analysis reports:
Understanding workplace management of safety
and health, psychosocial risks and worker
participation through ESENER

Reports 365.5 kB

Worker representation and consultation on
health and safety: An analysis of the findings
of the European Survey of Enterprises on New
and Emerging Risks (ESENER)

Reports 632.3 kB

Management of occupational safety and health:
An Analysis of the findings of the European
Survey of Enterprises on New and Emerging
Risks (ESENER)

Reports 636.3 kB

Worker representation and consultation on
health and safety: An analysis of the findings
of the European Survey of Enterprises on New
and Emerging Risks - Technical Report Annexes
1 and 2

Reports 891.1 kB

Management of occupational safety and health
- An Analysis of the findings of the European
Survey of Enterprises on New and Emerging
Risks (ESENER) - Technical report annexes 1
and 2

Reports 223.2 kB

Summary - New risks and trends in the safety
and health of women at work Reports 911.9 kB

Workplace Violence and Harassment: a
European Picture Reports 4.5 MB

A review of methods used across Europe to
estimate work-related accidents and illnesses
among the self-employed

Literature
reviews 249.4 kB

European Survey of Enterprises on New and
Emerging Risks - Managing safety and health at
work

Reports 6.5 MB

European Survey of Enterprises on New and
Emerging Risks - Summary Reports 783.7 kB

OSH in figures: Work-related musculoskeletal
disorders in the EU - Facts and figures Reports 9.5 MB

Factsheet 90 - Maintenance and OSH — A
statistical picture Factsheets 162.2 kB

OSH in figures: stress at work — facts and
figures Reports 4.0 MB

Report - Labour inspectorates' strategic
planning on safety and health at work Reports 829.5 kB

Workplace exposure to nanoparticles Literature
reviews 1.5 MB

Report - Workplace exposure to vibration in
Europe: an expert review Reports 1.5 MB

Report - Skin diseases and dermal exposure:
policy and practice overview Reports 3.1 MB

Report - OSH in figures: Young workers - Facts
and figures Reports 3.4 MB

Literature Study on Migrant Workers Literature
reviews 429.6 kB

Factsheet 70 - Young Workers – Facts and
figures. Exposure to risks and health effects Factsheets 177.6 kB

Factsheet 69 Young Workers – Facts and
figures. Youth employment Factsheets 108.0 kB

Factsheet 67 - Noise in figures Factsheets 170.5 kB

E-fact 8 - A statistical portrait of the health
and safety at work of young workers E-facts 57.2 kB

Report - Noise in figures Reports 969.9 kB

Forum 11 - Monitoring occupational safety and
health in the European Union Forum 307.1 kB
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